
 

 

Invitation to Join our Quality Assessment and  
Performance Improvement Committee 

At AmeriHealth Caritas VIP Care, a Medicare Advantage Dual Special Needs Plan, one of our 
goals is to have a stronger partnership with our network of healthcare providers. To help 
achieve this goal we are inviting participating physicians to become a member of our Quality 
Assessment and Performance Improvement (QAPI) Committee. 
 
The QAPI Committee provides oversight of our Quality Program. Your participation will help 
AmeriHealth Caritas VIP Care transform health care delivery for the vulnerable population we 
serve and help us fulfill our commitment to improving the overall health of our members.  
 
The QAPI Committee meets quarterly and is chaired by our Chief Medical Officer. You will be 
compensated for your time and participation.   
  
If you are a participating physician and are interested in joining the QAPI Committee, please 
contact Dionne Harvey Ellis in our Quality Management Department at 
dharveyellis@amerihealthcaritas.com.  
  
Thank you for your consideration and the care you provide to our members. 
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